
PLEASE POST!! 
 

DUTCHESS COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 
“ Researching American Military Service 

 in the Revolution” 
 ​is the topic of the September meeting (rescheduled from May) 

of the Dutchess County Genealogical Society 
 

Learn how to research the military service of your ancestors from home via 
the Internet and databases, ordering records by mail, and other methods. 

Attendees will learn about: the difference between state militias and Federal 
troops; how to request service and pension records by mail from the 

National Archives; databases that include military record information 
(Ancestry.com, HeritageQuest, Fold3, DAR, etc.) (with examples); Internet 
sites that can help with research; other sources for information; and societies 

for descendants of soldiers. 
 

Our speaker, Christine Crawford-Oppenheimer, MLS, has been doing 
genealogical research since 1979, and has been Vice President for Programs 

and Vice President for Publicity for the Dutchess County [New York] 
Genealogical Society since 1988. Ms. Crawford-Oppenheimer's book, ​Long 

Distance Genealogy: Researching Your Family History from Home​, was 
published by Betterway Books in 2000. Articles she has written have 

appeared in, among other magazines, the ​National Genealogical Society 
Quarterly​, the ​Pennsylvania Genealogical Magazine​, the ​Western 

Pennsylvania Genealogical Society Quarterly​, and ​Family Tree Magazine​. 
She writes a column for the ​Armstrong County Pennsylvania Genealogy and 

Museum News​.  
 

All are welcome. 
Questions? Call 845=229-9552 

 
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints  

204 Spackenkill Road, Poughkeepsie 
Tuesday, 18 September 2018  7:30 P. M. 

 



If Spackenkill Schools are closed because of weather, 
the meeting will be canceled. 


